

May 12, 2017

Dear Cardholder,

Due to increased debit card fraud and the inconvenience it causes cardholders, Villa Grove State Bank has made the decision to lower the daily Point of Sale limit from \$1,000.00 to \$500.00. This will go into effect as of June 1, 2017.

As it has been in the past, if you should ever need to have this limit raised temporarily please give us a call at 217-832-2631 and we will get that taken care of for you.

At this time we will not be changing the daily limit on cash withdrawals and that amount is currently \$300.00.

If you have any questions or concerns please let us know.

Sincerely,

Villa Grove State Bank Bookkeeping Department